
July Meter Bills are ready - 
Please call or stop by the Camp Office 
or the 240 Tom Miller Road Office at 
your convenience to settle up! 
2024 Site Contracts - The 2024 contracts 
are ready! Our previous contracts were outdated. 
So, in order to make them compliant with today’s 
Site Rental Agreements, we have made some 
changes. Please allow a bit of extra time to 
review the contracts with a member of our Team. 
We will have extra staff available this weekend 
from 10-3 in the Blue Haven Office. All deposits 
are due BY October 1st. 
This Week’s Activities: 
Saturday, September 9th 
BLUE HAVEN 2023 DART TOURNAMENT -  

• 11am Registration begins. 
• 12pm Dart Tournament Begins 
• 12pm-2pm Hot dogs and hamburgers will be 

for sale for all campers. All the money for 
the darts goes back to the winners. For 
anyone who wishes to play but does not have 
a ticket, come to the Clubhouse during 
registration in case of cancellations. Tickets 
are required for the event. 

Sunday, September 10th 
• 10am - General Meeting to discuss Activity 

Related things ONLY. 
Happy Birthday We have quite a few  
this week! Please wish a HAPPY BIRTHDAY to: 

• 9/8: Stephen Morse 
• 9/9: Chase Morse 
• 9/9: Debbie Veach 
• 9/9: Scot Nolan 
• 9/10: Roxanne Magera 
• 9/11: David Pellerin 
• 9/11: Colleen O’Donnell  

Upcoming Activities! 
Mark your calendars! Here are the dates for 
events with more details to be announced later: 

• Friday September 15th - Fireman’s Dance 
with DJ FLASH! More details to follow. 

Updates from Previous Events: 
• 50/50 - Our final 50/50 of 2023 winners: 

•   
• Adult Super Bingo - Super bingo- thank you 

all for coming. It was an awesome turn-out for 
being so early in the morning. Our big winner 
was Darlene Laurent, who took home an 
amazing $200. I’d like to thank all my helpers 
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this year. Shane Brink, Judie Fallon, Jennifer 
Walker, Jackie Dashnaw, Cheryl Moores, 
Jessica couture and Linda Thompson. See you 
all next year. Have a great winter!! Cindy  

• Kid’s Super Bingo - We had 64 show up for 
Kid’s Super Bingo and EVERY player took 
home a prize! Thank you to all of our helpers: 
Darlene, Adam, Michelle, Patty, and Julie.  

We also would like to include Raegan who won 
a couple weeks ago - she has waited patiently 
all season and finally won! Congratulations!  



Labor Day Weekend Update from Holly 
• Labor Day Weekend has come to an end. 
• We would like to give a huge shout out to all 

the volunteers who helped this weekend. It’s 
amazing to have such a caring and helpful 
family here at the one and only Blue Haven. 

• Friday night was great there was Poker in the 
Garage and shoes at the horseshoe pits. 
There was a teen dance at the Clubhouse. 
Thank you to Melissa, Justin and their team 
who took the time and effort to have a 
colorful and fun dance for the kids. 

• Saturday morning the kids had Super Bingo in 
the garage, thank you to Kathy and all the 
ladies who volunteered all year for kids’ bingo. 
Great Job!!! 

• I’d also like to thank our corn huskers and 
parents. They did a great job!!!! 

• Flo was amazing at her craft station making 
memories with all the kids. Thank you, Flo and 
all your family, for their help. The kids loved 
it!! 

• Throwback Labor Day games with the kids 
were really a lot of fun. A special thanks to 
Jackie, KC, Peter, Karen, Tracey, Averil, 
Wayne, Paul, Justin, Melissa, Larry, Sue, Deb, 
Pam, Shane, and Jay. THANK YOU! 

• Once again, the water slide kick ball was a 
HUGE hit. A BIG Thank you to Justin and 
Melissa for the kick ball games and everything 
all weekend. 

• Kids Cornhole was fun under the lights. We 
had 22 kids playing. 1st place Aiden and 
Gabby, 2nd Karlie and John, 3rd Maxwell and 
Kami. Thank you to Jason and Theresa for 
hosting the games. 

• Thank you to everyone who showed up for our 
3rd Annual Labor Day Poker Run. We had a 
great turnout of 165 people. Larry and I would 
like to thank our dealers Eddie, Todd, Rich, 
Don’s Son, and Danny. We would also like to 
thank the people who didn’t get to take the 
run but became stops for us Gary, Caroline, 
Terry, Sherry, Joyce, Amanda, Doug, Donna, 
Buddy, Patti, Larry, Andrea and Mona. Larry 
and I cannot express enough our gratitude to 
everyone who donated to the Poker Run. 
Without all the donations the run would not be 
the same. Thank you all so much. 

• Of Course, finally Dave, Tom, Gary, Dennis and 
Kollin for all your hard work all year round! 

• If I have forgotten to name someone in this 
list of thank you, please know I am very 
thankful for all of you. 

• Have a quick, safe, and healthy winter. See 
you in the Spring!                    Holly 

 

Labor Day Weekend Update from Cheryl 
• Holly has pretty well summed things up, but I 

would just like to add that at least 250 
campers were served BBQ Chicken Dinner on 
Saturday evening. I do apologize that there 
were a few of our campers that had to be 
reimbursed and were turned away that did 
have a ticket, due to a miscalculation, on my 
part. Thank you Dave and Blue Haven Staff 
for preparing the Bar B Q pit John G. and 
your crew Danny M., Larry B., Todd, Don and 
Shawn M., Jim G. Bill D. and their supporters 
for all of their part in the cooking. Ken & 
Doris M., Donna B., Don & Linda and their son 
Shawn, Chantal B., for all of your help with 
the running and serving and then once again 
Don, Linda and Shawn Marten for their help 
with the clean up. From what I have been told 
everyone that purchased tickets and ate 
enjoyed their meal. 

• Thank you Todd, Randy, Scott and Jim for 
the great job on the grill on Sunday and also 
to Chantal, Kelly & Hailey for serving while 
Cornhole Registration was taking place. Donna 
B. the Michigan Sauce was very good, as usual. 

• To Cindy and her crew of volunteer bartend-
ers I would just like to say not only were the 
Margaritas quite yummy but so were the 
special popsicles, Jello and pudding shots and 
rum & vodka punch! 

• Last but not least - CONGRATULA-
TIONS TO THE WINNERS OF THE BLUE 
HAVEN FAMILY CAMPGROUND & RESORT 
VOLUNTEER ACTIVITY COMMITTEE 
RAFFLES 

• 1st prize winner - Linda Thompson 
• 2nd prize winner - Lorna Main 
• 3rd prize winner - Carl Monette 
• BONUS PRIZE - $1,000 SITE CREDIT 

FOR 2024 - DALE GAVIN 
• Special thanks to Tim Mitchell for printing all 

the tickets this year and doing most of the 
selling as well as John Gagnon's group of 
dedicated 50/50 sellers for all of their leg 
work each Saturday selling the tickets so 
that Blue Haven can have all the events we do 
and of course to the Blue Haven Family of 
Campers and Staff for their support! 

  Stay Safe and healthy all - Cheryl 
LAST NEWSLETTER of 2023 will be 
next week! 


